
"Healing without Medication" 

I suffered from chronic back and neck pain from an old car accident. 
This had been occurring for over the last ten years constantly in my back and 
neck. 

I came to the chiropractor for my initial injury and am glad I did. I 
was on medications for migraines and did not want to take them long term. I 
had no doubts that the chiropractor could help me with this problem. 

My impressions of chiropractic care are that Dr. John and the staff are 
knowledgeable, have a great bedside manner and made me feel much better. 
My results were very good and have lasted for a long term period. Before, I 
was not able to move comfortably whereas now, I can! The best thing is I do 
not have to take any medications to make me feel better now and I am so 
grateful! 

My father is now under chiropractic care as well and is completely 
pain free! I would recommend visiting the chiropractor for getting to the 
source of the pain. Medications are not a solution! 

Since beginning chiropractic care, I love that I can feel better and 
know that I don't have to live with pain or take medications any longer. 

Sincerely, 

Martina Pena 
Patient 


